
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Health Services Director, or designee, to execute on
behalf of the County, Contract #76-612 with the Joint Commission on Accreditation of
Healthcare Organizations (dba Joint Commission), a non-profit corporation, in an amount
not to exceed $25,000 each year, including agreeing to indemnify the Joint Commission, to
provide accreditation and certification services for Contra Costa Regional Medical Center
(CCRMC) and Health Centers, for the period from April 10, 2018 through December 31,
2018 and renewing each calendar year thereafter unless terminated by either party. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Funded 100% by Hospital Enterprise Fund I. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Joint Commission has been surveying CCRMC and Health Centers for many years as
required by the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services. This organization is integral to
ensuring that CCRMC and Health Centers receives its certification to provide patient
services to our Medicare and Medi-Cal population. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   04/17/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Jaspreet Benepal,
925-370-5101

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    April  17, 2018 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc: Tasha Scott,   Marcy Wilhelm   

C. 28

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: April  17, 2018

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Approval of Contract #76-612 with the Joint Commission on Accreditation of Healthcare Organizations 



BACKGROUND: (CONT'D)

Approval of Contract #76-615 will allow the Joint Commission to continue providing to
provide accreditation and certification services for CCRMC and Health Centers, through
December 31, 2018 and renewing each calendar year thereafter unless terminated by either
party.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION:
Without the survey and evaluation services provided by the Joint Commission, the Center
for Medicare and Medicaid services would withdraw CCRMC’s certification to provide
services to our Medicare and Medi-Cal population.


